

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191 F: 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett - NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

JBA/tb

14th May 2019

Dear Parents/Carers.

It is my pleasure to invite you to a short welcome evening on Tuesday 21st May. The evening will commence at 6.00pm and we aim to finish by 6.45pm giving you the opportunity to meet with myself and the leadership team, hearing about our plans for Shenley Academy.

May I also remind you that it is essential that all students are equipped for learning. As such we are delighted to support you by offering the facility for you to purchase a complete pencil case for your child at a cost of £1.75. Pencil cases can be purchased through Parent Pay and each pencil case will contain the items listed below:

- 2 black pens
- 1 blue pen
- 1 red pen
- 2 pencils
- A rubber
- A 30cm folding ruler
- A 180 degree protractor
- A yellow highlighter pen

Students who already have fully equipped pencil cases may of course continue to use them.

All students will be expected to have the correct equipment by 3rd June 2019 and we will be checking in tutor period each morning where a 60 minute same day detention will be issued to any student who does not have the basic equipment. Equipment is a basic part of being ready to learn and I trust that I will have your full support in ensuring there are no barriers to learning. May I also take this opportunity to remind you that the academy day starts at 8.35am and all students must be on site by this time.

I very much look forward to meeting you all on the 21st May.

Yours sincerely.

Dr Jayne Bartlett Headteacher





















